
                                                                                 

 

Update on Scottish Government announcement Tuesday 16 February 2021 

 

P1-P3 children are returning to school on Monday 22 February 2021, unfortunately DOSCG 

will remain closed, due to limited usage. 

We hope to re-open the service once further announcements are made from the Scottish 

Government. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

If you require further information, please contact Elaine Kelly (Project Co-ordinator) on 

07495674684 or e-mail  doscg@dpha.org.uk or contact  Arlene Dickson Care Manager on 

0141 435 6527 or e-mail arlene.dickson@dpha.org.uk 
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